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Ross Street, Darwen 

 

As we approach the end of a busy and productive spring term, we would like to take a moment 

to thank you all for your continued support. It's been a wonderful term, filled with exciting 

learning and memorable moments. 

Looking ahead, we’re thrilled to be hosting our Easter Egg-stravaganza on April 3rd, a fun-

filled event to celebrate the season and bring our school community together. We hope to 

see lots of creative Easter themed entries.  

As we head into the Easter break, I want to wish you all a relaxing and safe holiday. Please 

take care, enjoy the time with your families, and we look forward to welcoming everyone back 

to school on the April 22nd for the start of the summer term. 

 

COMIC RELIEF – RED NOSE DAY 

Thank you for all the donations given towards Red nose day, we collected 

an amazing £194.45.  
 
 

YEAR 3 & 4 PRODUCTION OF PORRIDGE 

Year 3 & 4 will be performing their production of Porridge, in school, on 

Tuesday 1st April with performances at 2.00pm and 6.00pm. 

The 6.00pm show has sold out.  There are very few tickets still available 

for the 2pm performance.  Please contact the office if you would like any 

more 2.00pm performance tickets.   
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EASTER COMPETITION 

We are once again holding our Annual Easter ‘Egg-stravaganza’ 

competition.  We would like all our children to take part on Thursday 

3rd April.  All entries and ‘Eggs-hibits’ are to be made at home and 

brought into school on the 3rd April.  

There are four categories for you to choose from: 

Decorated Egg, Vegetable Animal, Easter bonnet or hat and Easter Garden. 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHS 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

On Tuesday 22nd April Tempest Photographers will be in school to take class and team 

photos. 

SPORTS NEWS 

On Tuesday evening, Year 3 and 4 took part in the third round of the three-part football 

tournament at The BRIC, Blackburn Rovers.  After winning two games and losing one, they 

secured an impressive second place overall in the tournament. The team demonstrated 

exceptional skill and teamwork throughout. 

Outstanding effort from every player! 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

A reminder that if your child is dropped off at Breakfast club after 8.15am Breakfast will 

not be provided.  

 

Mr. Matthews and the entire Ashleigh Staff 
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Easter Egg Bingo Friday 28th March  From 6pm 

Swimming Gala Friday 28th March 7pm 

Year 3 & 4 Production – Porridge! – Dress Rehearsal Monday 31st March   

Year 3 & 4 Production – Porridge!  Tuesday 1st April  2.00pm 

6.00pm 

Year 5 Bikeability (2nd Session)  Tuesday 1st April   

Reception class supervised brushing session Wednesday 2nd April  

Easter Egg-stravaganza Thursday 3rd April  

School Closes  Friday 4th April  1.00pm 

School Re-opens Tuesday 22nd April  8.45am 

Tempest Class Photographs Tuesday 22nd April  

Reception Height and Weight Checks Wednesday 23rd Wednesday AM 

Life Education Visit  Thursday 24th April   

Life Education  Friday 25th April   

Outdoor Learning – Year 6 

Outdoor Learning – Year 5 

Tuesday 29th April AM 

PM 

Scholastic Book Fair Wednesday 30th April until 

Tuesday 6th May 

 


